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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 13th January 2017
We hope you have had an enjoyable and restful Christmas break.  Thank you for all our lovely Christmas gifts.  It was very generous of you.


Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD

                                                                            Enjoy your weekend, 
                                                                            Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Mitchell. 
Our Learning This Week





In English this week, we have started thinking about our new book ‘Black Dog’ by Levi Pinfold.  The children have been looking at synonyms, interesting adjectives and writing direct speech using speech marks and other punctuation in the correct places. 


In Maths, the children have been looking at rounding 4 digit numbers to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000, partitioning 4 and 5 digit numbers and alternative partitioning, e.g.


465 = 400 + 60 + 5, and also 400 + 50 + 15.  Understanding alternative partitioning is essential when subtracting both mentally and using the formal written method.


In Science this week, the children have been learning about and understanding the importance of our teeth, and the different uses of each type of tooth. This is related to our new topic “Animals including Humans”. 


In Knowledge and Understanding of the World, our new topic this term is “The Shang Dynasty of Ancient China”. The children are enjoying finishing their Chinese calligraphy art and have already learnt lots of facts about the Shang rulers and their civilisation. We will be celebrating the Chinese New Year in Years 3 and 4 later this term, to tie in with our Shang learning, when we will be dressing up.  Watch out for further details in a future letter.  








Homework


Spellings this week focus on the suffixes – ‘sure’, ‘ture’, ‘sion’ and ‘ous’.  Many of these words look tricky to spell, but once the suffix is mastered, become much easier to remember.


Maths homework is found on the Mathletics website and follows on from this week’s Maths lessons – place value and partitioning practice.  If your child uses a tablet at home, you may be interested to know that you can download the Mathletics app and access the homework in this way.


As normal, please make sure the children are reading every day and writing about their reading in the Reading Records. We always enjoy reading both yours and their comments about how they are getting on.  














Dates for your Diary


Year 4 Cake Sale – Friday 27th January 


PTFA Quiz Night – Friday 27th Jan, 7.30pm


PTFA KS2 Disco – Friday 3rd Feb, 5.15pm


Class Collective Worship – Wed 8th March 


World book day – Wednesday 22nd March











